
Subject: Re: COPS Request for 'Snapshot Protocol' Informa�on
From: Voter Info <voterinfo@rrcc.lacounty.gov>
Date: 05/05/2016 2:43 PM
To: "raylutz@ci�zensoversight.org" <raylutz@ci�zensoversight.org>

Good afternoon Mr. Lutz,

Thank you for your e-mail. This is to acknowledge receipt of your request. We will 
contact you soon with a formal response.

Kind Regards,
Voter Info Representative
www.lavote.net
________________________________________
From: raylutz@citizensoversight.org <raylutz@citizensoversight.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2016 2:38 PM
To: Voter Info
Subject: COPS Request for 'Snapshot Protocol' Information

Dear Dean Logan, Registrar - Recorder/County Clerk:

Please accept the attached PDF document.

First, we would appreciate an explicit confirmation of your reception of the document 
and that it is legible.

Second, we ask that you provide the information requested per the Public
Records Act, or any other similar regulation. It is our intent to improve
your resistance to election fraud if you follow the Snapshot protocol
described herein.

THANK YOU!

--Ray Lutz
National Coordinator
Citizens Oversight
Election Oversight Project

619-820-5321
raylutz@citizensoversight.org
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